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REVISED DCE MEMORANDUM NO.: 20-06
(FHWA Approved: 12-21-06 )

-

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS

P e
FROM: Brian A. Blanchard, Director, Office of Construction
COPIES: Bob Burleson (FTBA), Greg Williams (FHWA)

SUBJECT: REVISION OF STANDARD DESIGN BUILD SPECIFICATION 5-12.2.2 Claims
For Delay, 5-12.6.2.1 Compensation for Direct Costs, Indirect Costs, Expenses and
Profit thereon, of or from Delay, and 5-12.11 Exclusive Remedies

This DCE Memorandum supersedes DCE Memorandum 20-06 dated October 16, 2006. This applies
to all Design Build contracts let prior to January 2007.

The Department has revised the Design Build Standard Specification 5-12.2.2 Claims For Delay. The
revision has been corrected in the master Standard Design Build Specifications; however, the revision
should be implemented as soon as possible on all applicable design build projects. Specification 5-12.2.2
references subarticle 4-3.2(c), but should be replaced with 4-3.2. I(a) and (c). '

The Department has revised the Design Build Standard Specification 5-12.6.2.1 Compensation for Direct
Costs, Indirect Costs, Expenses and Profit thereon, of or from Delay. A specification revision is being
completed by the State Specification Office; however, the revision should be implemented as soon as
possible on all applicable design build projects. Specification 5-12.6.2.1 references subarticle 4-3.2(d), but
should be replaced with 4-3.2. 1(d).

The Department has revised Design Build Standard Specification 5-12.11 Exclusive Remedies. The
revision has been corrected in the master Standard Design Build Specifications; however, the revision
should be implemented as soon as possible on all applicable design build projects. Specification 5-12.11
twice references article 5-11, but should be replaced both places with 5-12.

This memorandum serves as blanket approval to process a $0.00 specification change and should be
attached to the Field Supplemental Agreement/Work Order or Supplemental Agreement.

If you have further questions, please contact Derek Fusco at 850-414-4167.
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